
Happy Friday!               

 
Just a quick reminder that our next Show and Tell session is coming up next week, on 5th December at 
9.30am. 
 
Get ready to dive into the exciting world of our latest testing adventures and discover what we are doing 
next at the MASH! Invitations have already been sent out, but if you know anyone else who’s eager to join 
the fun, let us know and we’ll add them to the guest list. 
 
For those new to our Show and Tell meetings, here’s a brief overview: These regular sessions allow 
team members to present their work to colleagues outside their immediate team, offering insights and 
inviting feedback. It’s an opportunity for the team to highlight their achievements, share lessons learned, 
and discuss future plans. This creates a valuable feedback loop where everyone, including you, can ask 
questions, build connections, and influence the direction of the work. 
 

Share the Scoop!            

 
Know someone who would enjoy our weekly updates? Spread the word and let us know – we’d be 
delighted to add them to our mailing list! Don’t forget you can always binge our past Weeknotes and 
updates on our website: Needs-led Front Door Project (nottinghamshire.gov.uk)   
 
That’s all, folks! Mark your calendars and get ready for the big day. Until then, have an absolutely fantastic 

weekend!     

 
NSCP project team 

https://nscp.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/learning-from-practice/needs-led-front-door-project/

